
 Totley History Group 
Totley Library 

Wednesday, 28 April 2010 
 

Present: 25 people  
 
Items: 
 
This meeting was our Annual General Meeting.   
 
The following committee members for the Management Group were 
proposed and agreed:- 
 
Christine Shimell – Chairperson 
Dorothy Prosser – Deputy Chair 
Ann Lee – Publicity 
Pauline Burnett – Speaker Arranger 
Norman Ralph – Treasurer 
Kerry Clarke – Secretary 
Sue Scattergood – Librarian 
Other members, Jean and Alan Byron, Dominic Harris 
 
Membership – It was agreed to charge an annual membership fee of £5 
and then members will pay £1 per meeting.  When non members attend 
for say when speakers are at the meeting they will be charged £2. 
 
Logo Competition – There were 25 entries for this and voting will take 
place at the end of the meeting. 
 
St John’s Abbeydale Festival – Saturday, 5 June.  Ann is coordinating the 
rota for this, all to consider if they provide assistance on the day or for 
setting up on the Friday. 
 
Ann and Alan have been to see Kate Reynolds, if anyone wants to visit 
her please call Tony beforehand to arrange. 
 
Joan Stratford, an ex-head of Totley All Saints School, attended the 
meeting and gave a very interesting talk about the history of the School, 
from when it first moved from the School House on Totley Hall Lane to 
the present day, how its attendance was affected when the Totley navvies 
arrived and the alterations that have been made to the building over the 
years.  She also had many interesting photos.  All the information and 
photos are in a book she has produced, if anyone wants to purchase a 
book please contact Joan via the History Group.  
 



 
 
 
Date and Time of Next Meetings 
Dates of meetings in 2010 will be 4th Wednesday in the month as 
follows:- 
26 May – Research discussion 
23 June – Speaker – Suzanne Bingham regarding local history research 
28 July – Walk to be arranged 
August – No meeting 
22 September – Speaker – Longshaw Estate 
 
 
 
 


